## Newsletter - 7th June 2019

# **Langley Moor Nursery School**

Website: <a href="www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk">www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk</a></a>
<a href="mailto:langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net">langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net</a>

Tel: 0191 378 0830



#### Zoolab visiting after school club

On **Wednesday 19th June** the nursery is being visited by Zoolab, who are bringing a variety of creatures for the children to see. The session will take place after school, and finish at **4.15pm**. The charge for this is **£6** (including the afterschool care), which should be

paid either through Parent Pay or by cash. There is limited availability for this event, so places will be given on a first come first served basis.



#### **Visits to Langley Moor Primary**

If your child's visit to Langley Moor Primary is within their usual session at nursery, our staff will take them over to

school. We will assume that **you** will be collecting at 2:30pm from the yard of the primary school (at the coloured fence) unless you tell us otherwise.



#### **Leaver's Celebration Ceromony**

On Monday 15<sup>th</sup> July we are holding a celebration evening for those children and their parents who are leaving us at the end of term (N2 children).

Children and their parents will be invited to come from 3:45pm onwards and light refreshments will be served. At 4.15pm we will have a little ceremony to present the children with their files.

The event will take place outside so in the event of bad weather, the reserve date is Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> July.

If you and your child are not able to attend, please don't worry; the children will be given their files the next day at nursery.



### **Diary Dates**

#### July

#### Friday 19th July

Last day of term

#### Father's Day

Next Friday you will see that the children are bringing an extra library book home. They have chosen this book to share with a special someone in their lives. At group times we have been talking about themes of love, kindness and respect.

Please return the books to nursery next week.

